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Graham Carter
Care of FYI website

Dear Graham Carter
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

| refer to your official information request on 8 August 2017 requesting the
following:

“We request information on an Indonesian Foreign Charter Vessel (FCV) crew
member who apparently killed himself whilst working on a Sanford’s FCV recently.”

The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) can confirm that we do not hold any
information in regard to the alleged incident referred to in your request. Your
request is therefore refused under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act
(OlA) accordingly.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and
review by the Oyudsman of our decision to refuse information.
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Yours sincerely
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Dave Turner
Director Fisheries Management

Regulation and Assurance

Pastoral House, 25 The Terrace
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